GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Office of the Chief Financial Officer



Natwar M. Gandhi Chief Financial Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Honorable Linda W. Cropp

Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia

FROM:

Natwar My Gandhi Chref Financial Officer

DATE:

MAY 17 2006

SUBJECT:

Fiscal Impact Statement: "Director of the District Unified Communications F. Michael Latesca Confirmation Approach

Communications E. Michael Latessa Confirmation Approval

Resolution of 2006"

REFERENCE:

Public Resolution Number 16-683

Conclusion

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2006 through FY 2009 to implement the provisions of the proposed resolution. No additional resources will be required.

Background

The proposed resolution would approve the Mayor's appointment of E. Michael Latessa as the District's Director of Unified Communications.

Financial Plan Impact

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2006 through FY 2009 budget and financial plan. No additional resources will be required. Funds for the proposed resolution were made available in the consensus budget and financial plan approved by the Mayor and Council and allocated to the District's Office of the Chief Technology Officer.